
From: O Brien, Rory P. <Rory.OBrien@chicagopolice.org> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 12:50 PM 

To: Richard Superfine <Richard.Superfine@cityofchicago.org> 

Cc: chase.rehwinkel@cityofchicago.org 

Subject: Acceptance of Donation 

  

Good Afternoon: 

  

This email, along with the attached acceptance letter, is to notify you that the Chicago Police Department 

accepted a donation from the Chicago Police Memorial Foundation.  

  

The details of the donation are as follows: 

  

Date: 09 July 2023 

Donor: Chicago Police Memorial Foundation 

Approximate Value of Item Donated:  $62,680 

Item Donated: 2024 Ford F350 Super Duty 4X4 Crew Cab Truck 

Donee: Chicago Police Department 

  

The gift is being accepted on behalf of the City. 

  

Please let me know if there is any other information that is required.  

  

Thanks and have a great day,  

Rory 

   

Sgt. Rory O'Brien #1726 

Legal Affairs Division 

Office of the Superintendent 

312-745-6115 - PAX 0245 
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